From: Nan Lefton

Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 11:28 AM

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Alternatives to Zoning Change to residential at 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road

Dear City Planning Members and City Council:

| am writing to state my opposition to Project Number RES-PR0OJ24-004, the proposed change in zoning from Office to Residential at 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road parcel of land. My concern is that the building
the proposed project would contribute to more traffic and infrastructure problems.

Following; are alternatives within the 1-1/2 miles of my neighborhood at Oakbrook.
1. The City of Ann Arbor could either purchase this parcel from the developer or swap this parcel with the city so that the developer can build a new residential area somewhere else
beyond this small area.

2. Encourage the developer/owner of this parcel to move this development to Pittsfield Township, across the bridge on Ann Arbor Saline in the out-lot in front of Target and near their
proudly touted Centerra Pointe apartment in Pittsfield Township.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Nan Lefton
Oakbrook Community



